



Chief Executive Officer Report August 2023

Operations Overview

- We are continuing to work with a few physicians for s possible clinic position and midlevel supervision.
- Since the start of our new CCO we have been hiring core staff. We do plan on continuing to hire more core staff later.
- We continue our pursuit of working with the community.
- We continue to work with the nursing home to have a positive working relationship.
- We continue to look at our working relationship with the Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse for overdose prevention.
- We have now implemented a new part of CPSI called Bamboo Health that allows us to look at narcotic usage of patients across several states.
- We now have access to MyHealth which is an information sharing site that is HIPAA complaint that will improve patient care.
- We continue to work on educating the staff and the Providers on new rules and regulations to ensure compliance.
- We continue to talk with providers and other facilities to let them know the level of care we can provide for their patients.
- Our outpatient physical therapy continues to be steady.